


 

We will also be looking at using trips and visitors to add excitement to the children’s learning. 

Trips etc help the children engage in their learning, it brings it to life and it helps the children 
understand. We are grateful to FOCSA in making these trips possible and your support at the 
Christmas craft fair to raise funds was very much appreciated. 

We are using lots of books in our learning and we need more for every classrooms. We will be 
asking FOCSA to help us with buying more whole class books in the spring and summer term. 
Please support FOCSA in their next fundraising activity which will be the Chocolate Bingo night on 
the 5th April. 

 

   

 

Key dates spring 2019, so far  

18th January Whole School Kagera Day  

29th Jan’ Sports leader training for Birch Class  

5th Feb’ 9am Maths and Safer internet workshops for parents, followed by Chinese New Year lunch with the 
children 

18th Feb half term  

Feb’ Half term Creation Art Show at Thorpe Morieux, the school will be displaying the children’s work  

4th/5th March Parent Evenings 

7th March World Book Day (9am read with your child in school, wear your PJ’s to school!) 

11th March Science Week – this will include trips to the Zoo, Bradfield Woods, Thurston STEM festival 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day    

19th March 6pm Y2/Y6 SATS meetings for parents  

29th  Dress Down day for Chocolate  

5th April – End of spring term. & FOCSA Bingo night   

 


